
B.O.B. Team Ready to Compete!

Our defending champions Battle of the Books team is preparing to 
compete in next week’s competition on Wednesday, March 28th, at 
12:00 at the Paulding County Fairgrounds. For those of you not 
familiar with the event, the Paulding County Library provides each 
school with 50 books to read for the competition. Students work as 
a team to read all the books, take notes, and memorize the authors. 
During the competition, judges ask teams questions from the books 
for points. This is a lot of work and dedication. The team members 
above are: (back row from left) Kailyn Dienstberger, KatieAnna 
Baumle, Kaitlin Slade, Emma Benschneider (front row from left) Eli 
Stuart, Raelyn Schweinsberg, and Caden Tumblin. Good luck team!

Important Dates:

March

Fri. 23rd - Mass @ 9:15
- Stations @ 1:00

Wed. 28th - Battle of the Books 
@ 12:00

March 29th - April 2nd - No 
School - Easter Break

April

Tues. 3rd - Classes Resume

Fri. 6th - Mass @ 9:15
- Spring pictures

Sat. 7th - School Dance from 
7:00 p.m. - 9:00 p.m. in gym

9th - 13th - Spring Book Fair

Tues. 10th - Book Fair Guest 
Lunch

Fri. 13th - Mass @ 9:15

Mon. 16th - PTA meeting @ 6:30

Wed. 18th - Kindergarten 
screening in the gym @ 8:00 
a.m.

School Newsletter

Papers Coming Home:
- Book Fair Guest Lunch 

form
- Grade cards
- Basketball Marathon 

times

March 21, 2018



Third quarter report cards can be 
viewed on your parent access 
accounts. Paper copies will be 
sent home on Thursday, March 
22nd (because of the snow day).

We are seeking your opinion on 
Accelerated Reader (AR). 
Please take a few minutes to 
visit the survey link below. 
Thanks for your help!

https://goo.gl/forms/
K6eipyUswufOJSmt1

Keep selling for the Divine Mercy 
Flower Sales. Orders will be 
taken until Monday, April 3rd. 
Payment is due when the orders 
are placed.

Spirit shirt orders are due by 
Wednesday, March 28th. The 
shirts cost $10 each. 

April 9-13 is our spring book fair. 
As part of our book fair, we are 
having a guest lunch. Guest lunch 
day will be on Tuesday, April 10th 
in the gym @ 12:00. There is a 
flyer coming home explaining all of 
the details. Please send us a count 
of guests so that we can give a 
number to the Payne cafeteria. We 
are also asking that if you 
purchase one of the lunches from 
the cafeteria please pay in 
advance of the day of the guest 
lunch. You can send your payment 
into the office in a marked 
envelope that has: Guest Lunch, 
Your Name, number of lunches 
purchased, and the amount 
enclosed.
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Classroom 
Spotlight

In Mrs. Gerardot’s reading classes, all three grade levels have 
been working on novels. Fourth grade has been reading 
Charlotte’s Web. They have been learning about sequencing, 
cause and effect, character traits, and synonyms. Pictured below 
are synonym spider webs.


